
 

                                 31.03.2023 
 

 
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 

 

 

   Our dear clients, partners and friends, 
 

   The war between russia and Ukraine has persisted for over 400 days, but the 

Ukrainian people remain resilient in their fight for independence and their rights. 

 

Centravis production also continues to operate at full capacity. Both the Hot and 

Cold Shops in Nikopol and the production site in Uzhgorod are running smoothly, with 

all equipment operational. 

 

   Our logistics team is working tirelessly to ensure the safest and most efficient 

delivery of finished products, while our sales offices worldwide in Essen, Milan, 

Krakow, Lugano, Houston, and Dubai remain open and ready to assist with any 

inquiries or requests. Our Financial and Administrative Departments and Customer 

Support teams are also fully operational. 

 

Our CEO, Yuriy Atanasov, and Production Director, Andriy Krasjuk, are staying 

in Ukraine and continue to work from the Nikopol location. 

 

We would like to inform you of some organizational changes in our German office. 

As part of a mutual agreement, Igor Marfut will be leaving Centravis this week. Going 

forward, Nikolai Rosenthal will serve as the sole Managing Director of Centravis Sales 

Germany GmbH, assuming full responsibility for the company's management.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact Nikolai 

Rosenthal at rosenthal@centravis.com. We have full confidence in his abilities and 

look forward to seeing German office thrive under his leadership. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Artem Atanasov aatanasov@centravis.com 

Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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